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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Fri, Jan 10, 2014 at 2:24 PM
To: jakeflora@kfrcorp.com

Jake,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have a few
comments:

1)  During my review, it appears the Land Use for this oil and gas location is not CRP Crop Land
but Rangeland.  Have you confirmed with the surface owner that this oil and gas location is on
CRP Crop Land?

2)  Because this oil and gas location is within the Northern High Plains Designated Groundwater
Basin, it is by definition a Sensitive Area.  Therefore, in the Water Resources section I will change
the Sensitive Area designation from NO to YES.

3)  In the Groundwater Baseline Sampling section, you have indicated that water well sampling is
not applicable (N/A).  Groundwater Baseline Sampling applies to all oil and gas wells permitted
after May 1, 2013.  For this location, the applicable Rule is Rule 609.  Therefore I will change it on
the Form 2A.

4)  Due to the proximity of the intermittent stream located approximately 20 feet north of this oil
and gas location, I would like to add the following Condition of Approval:
"Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good
engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site
grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect the intermittent stream located 20
feet north of the oil and gas location from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and
chemical products."

Please respond to this correspondence by February 10, 2014.  If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

-- 

Doug Andrews
 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
 
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180

Jake Flora <jakeflora@kfrcorp.com> Mon, Jan 13, 2014 at 10:30 AM
Reply-To: Jake Flora <jakeflora@kfrcorp.com>
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>, jake flora <jakeflora@kfrcorp.com>
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Doug,

Similar to the Pepper we believe this location falls on CRP.  I've got a call into
the land owner to confirm and will get back to you on this issue as soon as I
hear back.  

We agree and accept all other changes.

Thanks,

Jake

 

Jake Flora 
Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation 

Pronghorn Operating LLC 
720.988.5375
www.kfrcorp.com

From: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

To: jakeflora@kfrcorp.com 

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 2:24 PM

Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of Pronghorn Operating's Copper 1 location - Doc #400530118
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